To: Fremont County Commissioners

I, Marvin Dornhecker would like to be reconsidered for another term as a board member on the
Fremont County Board of Appeals for the building department. | have enjoyed my previous time spent
as an alternative member then as a member of the board.

Thank you for your consideration. M7\f]n Dornhecker



